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March 1, 2019 
 
Mr. Craig Millar 
Director of Finance and Treasurer 
The Corporation of the City of Barrie 
70 Collier Street, Box 400 
Barrie ON  L4M 4T5 
 
Dear Mr. Millar: 
 
As you know, protecting the people of Ontario and keeping communities safe is a top 
priority for this government. That is why we have committed to provide frontline police 
and those involved in delivering justice in Ontario, with the tools, resources and 
supports they need to protect our communities.  We are pleased to inform you that we 
will be proceeding with the Court Security and Prisoner Transportation (CSPT) Program 
for 2019, providing a maximum total of $125M to assist municipalities in offsetting their 
CSPT costs. 
   
Similar to previous years, an expenditure-based model is used to determine allocation 
for 2019.  Funding is allocated based on each municipality’s relative share of the total 
2017 CSPT costs across the province.  For example, if a municipality’s CSPT cost 
represents 1% of the total provincial CSPT cost, then it will be allocated 1% of the 
available funding.  With that, subject to the enclosed agreement being finalized, your 
allocation for 2019 is $2,727,870.08.  The payment schedule is outlined under Schedule 
D of the enclosed agreement. 
 
Please have the authorized signatory for the grantee sign the enclosed agreement, 
where noted, and return two original signed copies along with proof of your general 
liability insurance ($5 million), indemnifying  “Her Majesty the Queen in Right of Ontario, 
her Ministers, Agents, Appointees and Employees”, as per section A10.2 of the 
agreement, by March 22, 2019, to:  
 

Fionne Yip 
 Community Safety Analyst 
 Program Development Section, Public Safety Division 
 Ministry of Community Safety and Correctional Services  

25 Grosvenor Street, 12th Floor  
Toronto ON  M7A 2H3 

 
A fully executed copy will be returned to you for your records.  
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Mr. Craig Millar 
Page two 
 
Please be assured that the government’s first responsibility is, and will always be, to 
serve the people of Ontario better. We will continue to review our grants programs to 
ensure they align with government objectives, achieve tangible outcomes and are 
effective in reducing crime-related activity in Ontario. This review process will inform 
service delivery planning going forward. 
 
If you have any questions about the CSPT Program, please contact Fionne Yip at 
Fionne.Yip@ontario.ca or 416-314-0206.  
 
Thank you for your participation in this valuable initiative.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Oscar Mosquera 
Manager, Program Development Section 
External Relations Branch 
 
Enclosures
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